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Upcoming NR - City's own diesel fleet transitioning to 100% renewable fuel 

Greetings Mayor and Council, 

The City of Vancouver has taken a significant step towards achieving its goal of using 100% renewable energy 

sources by entering into a new fuel contract with Suncor. With this new contract, all of the City's diesel 

vehicles will transition to 100% renewable diesel, reducing emissions to 50% below 2007 levels by the end of 

next year. We plan to make this announcement on Monday. 

Best, 

Sadhu 

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston I City Manager 
City of Vancouver I 453 W 12th Avenue 

Vancouver I BC VSY 1V4 
604.873. 7627 ISadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca 

Twitter: sadhuajohnston 
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